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   Monthly Revenue Collections for August Total Nearly $1.8 Billion, In 
Line with FY 2016 Projected Growth Rate 

TRENTON – State collections for major revenues in the first full month of the new fiscal year are 
up by over $57 million from August 2014 and in line with the Fiscal Year 2016 projected growth 
rate of 3.4 percent. Through July and August, revenue collections total approximately $2.18 
billion compared to $2.14 billion during the same time span in Fiscal Year 2015. 

While New Jersey’s fiscal year begins July 1, some taxes in the August report have only a single 
month of information because they are subject to accrual allocations. Accrued taxes, including 
Sales, Motor Fuels and Petroleum Products Gross Receipts, are collected by vendors then 
remitted to the State the following month. July and August also historically tend to be small 
reporting months for the Corporation Business Tax and Insurance Premiums Tax as many 
businesses subject to these taxes are less active in the summer months. Corporation Business 
Tax collections also often pick up in September as the deadline for extension filers is September 
15.  

The Department of the Treasury will continue to review early Fiscal Year 2016 results and 
monitor revenues closely moving forward. 
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